
 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

4 

Assembly @ 9 

a.m. 

 

 

 

5 

 

6  

.  

7 

 

 

8 

Cards/letters for 

seniors

 

11 

 

 

12 

P.A.C. meeting @ 

3:00 p.m. 

13 14 15 

House team 

challenge 

“Elf Day” 

 

18 

Assembly @ 9:00 

a.m. 

19 

Christmas 

concert 

Rehearsal 1:00 

p.m. 

20 

Christmas 

concert 

Rehearsal 1:00 

p.m. 

Concert 6:30  

21 

Caroling for 

seniors 

 1-2:45 p.m. 

 

22 

PJ Day 

 

 
Early Act Student Leadership has organized many events and challenges for the students to 
participate in and help with (see calendar dates). They are hoping that we will be able to have 
Elf Day on Friday, December 15th.  The challenge is that the students need to meet the 
challenge of collecting 70 pairs of Pajamas by December 14th.  We believe that this is a goal we 
can meet.  Gifts and items for seniors are also due on Friday, December 15th.  There are boxes 
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at the library where students can put items for their house team points.   
 
Basketball  

● Community Coaches- If you are interested in helping or coaching with basketball, and 
have your criminal record check completed, please let Mr. Clements know in the office 
(email - cclements@prn.bc.ca).  

● Drop in- We will be having basketball drop in for students in Grade 4-6 over lunchtimes 
heading into Christmas Break. We are looking forward to basketball season in the New 
Year. 

 
Our Christmas concert will be held on Wednesday, December 20th. Families who cannot make 
the evening performance are invited to watch our dress rehearsal at 1:00 p.m. Thank you to 
Miss Polnik and Mrs. Brooks for organizing this concert and coordinating all the lights, sound 
system, props and parts. We are looking forward to the production. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here’s looking to a fun-filled month of 
December, making a difference in our 
community. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Margaret “Ma” Murray staff and students  

mailto:cclements@prn.bc.ca

